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“We retained AMFS to treat over one million gallons of PFAS and arsenic contaminated groundwater which had been accumulated 

winter conditions were imminent and it was imperative we were able to empty the above ground storage tanks in a timely manner.  

The AMFS team exceeded our expectations and work activities were completed professionally and ahead of schedule all while 

dealing with extremely challenging conditions – both due to weather and the presence of additional unexpected contaminants 

contamination mitigation.”

Kirk L. Kapfhammer, P.G.
Principal, Endpoint Solutions


